
Don Berk 
 
It's time for our representatives to represent their constituents. There are so many things wrong with
allowing fracking near the water supply of Pennsylvania, NJ, NY, and Delaware. We see it as
corporations buy influence over our representatives. Clean water? This should be a no-brainer. We
have to stop this casual exploitation of our natural resources for short-term corporate profits. Do not
allow fracking to threaten the Delaware River Basin. 
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